Seniors take on faculty for FBLA fundraising basketball game

Written by Brenda Johnson Brandt

Fundraising was truly fun raising Saturday, April 6 when the HHS chapter of Future Business
Leaders of America hosted basketball games featuring members of the senior class vs. faculty
members.

Seasoned high school players and veteran faculty players joined with rookie teammates for a
fun evening of entertainment.

FBLA president and Saturday’s event coordinator Molly Brandt was pleased with the response
from students, faculty and the crowd who came to watch.

Teacher Ashley Clayton passes to a teammate in the women’s game Saturday night.
Pictured from left are Molly Brandt, Elissa Baker, Clayton, Gaby Chavez, Sarah Dille,
Cierra Prelle and Erin Vieselmeyer. Seniors won 18-13.0 —Enterprise photo

The event served as a fundraiser to help send FBLA members to leadership conferences.
Members agree it’s nice when a fundraiser can also be a lot of fun.

Enthusiasm for the activity extended beyond members of FBLA. Rachel Schneider wanted to
help, so she offered to run the clock. Seniors on the girls’ and boys’ teams weren’t necessarily
FBLA members, but joined the effort nonetheless.
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